
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Bruce Bannister <bbannister@bannisterwyatt.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/27/2016 12:50:14 PM
Subject: H.3041 - Superintendent of Education

Rep. Bannister,

January 10, 2019 is the day following inauguration, which, if all passes favorable, is the beginning of the term of the 
last elected Superintendent of Education. So the appointment of superintendent will begin at the expiration of the 
term of the superintendent serving in office on January 10, 2019 or upon a vacancy.

Time Line:
Question on the ballot in 2016 - this gives Molly the opportunity to run for one more term.
General Election takes place in 2018
Inauguration date January 9, 2019

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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